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Emerald Empire Sports Car Club 

P.O. Box 1204, Eugene, Oregon 97440 

Email: President@eescc.org WWW.EESCC.ORG   July 14th, 2019 

 

 

 

 
2019 EESCC Club Officers 

President Robert Jacobson 
 Email:President@eescc.org 
Vice President                                 Hope Mueller  

Email:VicePresident@eescc.org 
Treasurer Jim Mueller 
 Email: Treasurer@eescc.org 
Secretary Bren Wamsley 
 Email: Secretary@eescc.org 
Chief of Registration Bonnie Mueller 
 Email: Registrar@eescc.org 
Chief Safety Steward Keith Olsen 
 Email: SafetySteward@eescc.org 
Chief of Timing Tim Steck 
 Email: ChiefofTiming@eescc.org 

Upcoming EESCC Events 
 

Autocross Events 5 and 6        July 27th and 28th 

 Willamette Pass Ski Area 

                                                 See Flyer Enclosed 

Monthly Meeting 7:00 PM July 3rd  

The Sizzler, Springfield OR        

Adopt A Highway Cleanup    9:00   August 10th  

Meet at the Gas Station Near Milepost 3 

Highway 58 

Autocross Events 7 and 8   August 24thand 25th 

Including IROC                   Valley River Center 

                                                 See Flyer Enclosed 
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Road Cleanup #2 Coming Up 

 

It's back to Highway 58 for the second time this 

year.  It's in August so the weather should be good. 

 

Let's have a good turnout and collect that trash.  

The road wasn't too bad in April and I expect to be 

better now.  Don’t forget good pizza afterwards. 

 

 

 
Willamette Pass Up Next 

Jim Mueller 

 

It's time for the "Pass"! My favorite event. 

 

Seriously the camping, the scenery and the competition 

with my autocross family.   This year Ironcat Graphics- 

Lorin Mueller, and Alan Bowers will be doing the 

courses.  Make sure you're there. If you don’t want to 

camp there are lots of options, including just coming up 

for the day.  

 

Bonnie and I will be trying out our new Super Billy Goat 

Blower to clean the course.  I'm thinking of getting 

Bonnie a Tyvek suit for the dust… 

 

There is a charge of ten dollars per night for camping, 

unless you do it in the lot across the highway where it is 

free. 

 

Be there or regret it.  It is a great time! 
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mailto:VicePresident@eescc.org
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mailto:SafetySteward@eescc.org
http://www.eescc.org/EESCC2017Schedule.cfm
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 EESCC Sponsors - Support our Sponsors!! 
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Quick Larison Recap 

James Mueller 

 

There will be a full recap in next months newsletter.  

Mike Glass will author it, but right now he is getting a 

breather after co-chairing the event with Paula Loftin. 

 

The first thing and most important announcement is that 

both Mike and Paula agreed at a meeting on the 10th of 

July that they will chair the event next year! 

 

Contrary to what I said in the July 2017 newsletter, 

Bonnie and myself were back involved with Larison.  It 

has a strong pull. 

 

As far as some race results, Queen of the Hill was 

again Jen Ocker with a 1:56.212 and King of the Hill 

was Dave Kipperman with a 1:50.750.  Congrats! 

There needs to be an honorable mention to Stephan 

Denham, who if he had crossed the finish lights 

instead of destroying them probably would have had 

that honor.  

 

There were 10 new class records.  They are Jess Burke 

in CP, Alan Bowers in DP, Patrick Woodmency in 

DStreet, Ryan Rink in EP, Branko Turic in GTLITE, 

Matthew Anderson in HRC, Marie Sherman in HRCL, 

Kip Anderson in HStreet,  Andrew Rossiter in ITS, 

and Lorin Mueller in Sport Truck.   

 

We have one new member of the Sub-Two Minute 

Club, and that is Jesse Rice in CP in 1:57540.  John 

Montgomery gets a close but not there yet of 2:00.555. 

 

Remember, next month a full recap. 
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